
Little Bow Resort Fireworks & New Campground Policy!
 !
Fireworks!
With the approaching July 1st long weekend, we would like to remind everyone that fireworks 
are no longer permitted at Little Bow Resort in accordance with the policy put in place by the 
Board last year. !
 !
Also Vulcan County currently has a “Fire Advisory” in effect.!
 !
It should also be noted that setting off of fireworks on Crown Land i.e. the shoreline lease or 
Travers Reservoir, is strictly prohibited under the regulations set by Alberta Environment and 
sustainable Resource Development. !
 !
New Campground Lot Reservation Policy!
The public cannot reserve a camping spot at LBR.  Owners can make reservations for their 
guests.  For an owner to make a reservation, they call the reservation in to the caretaker 
(403-792-2108).  A reserved sign will not be placed on the campsite or campsites until the pay-
ment is received.  Once the payment is received, a camp spot will be posted as reserved.  If the 
reservation is cancelled 72 hours prior  to the date reserved, the owner will receive a full refund.  
If the reservation is cancelled within the 72 hour period, there will be no refund.  If there is no 
cancellation and no one shows up, there will be no reimbursement.  The reservation is not con-
firmed until it is paid in full to the caretaker.  In the case of a double booking, the reservations 
goes to the first person to make the payment.!
 !
 !
Regards!
 !
 !
Warren Lyckman, CPM®, MBA!
Braemore Management Ltd.!
#204, 515 – 7 Street S.!
Lethbridge, AB, T1J 2G8!
 !
Phone (403) 329-3777  Fax (403) 380-4358!
Email: warren@braemoremanagement.com!
 !
 !
 


